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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015– SECTION 75

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF HEAD ROAD, 
GARRISTOWN, CO. DUBLIN
Fingal County Council has made an order temporarily closing 
Head Road, Garristown, Co. Dublin, to facilitate installation 
of new duct route. It is proposed the road will be closed from 
9.00am to 6.00pm Monday 13th July 2020 until Tuesday  
14th July 2020. 
No submission were received during the consultation period. 
Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows:
Ashbourne Bound Traffic:
For vehicular traffic travelling from Garristown/Tobergregan 
to Ashbourne, at the Head Road junction continue along R130 
Southbound for 2km. At Junction R130 and McGraths Road take 
a right towards McGraths Road and follow road to Ashbourne.  
Follow Head Road towards R130. Follow R130 South until 
junction R130 and McGraths Road L1025-0. Follow McGrath Road 
onto Tober Road and straight to Ashbourne.
Tobergregan Bound Traffic:
For vehicular traffic travelling from Ashbourne to Tobergregan/
Garristown, at junction Head Road and R130 follow road North 
through Garristown and take a left at Junction R130 and Windmill 
Road. Follow Windmill Road and continue to junction Windmill 
Road and Head Road. Take a right at this junction and continue 
towards Tobergregan Road towards the R130. At junction 
McGrath Road/R130 turn left and follow the R130.
Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in 
relation to this matter.
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